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I am writing to oppose this bill, which would strip transgender persons of protections 
and rights they are entitled to as human beings.  Gender identity is a personal 
understanding which, I believe, cannot be denied by any other person or institution.  
Transgender persons must be respected, not erased.  Please oppose this bill.
Thank you for your consideration.
Mary Miller
Oakfield


